
Project Update: October 2018 
 
As it is predicted by project timescale, during July 2018 we designed and produced all 
promotional materials (100 t-shirts were made, cups and 1500 educational leaflets) and 
traps for catching crabs. Until now, educational leaflets and t-shirts have been 
distributed to the fishermen, but it is also plan to distribute leaflets to the children at 
educational lectures in schools.  During the first 3 months of the project, we worked 
interviews with local fishermen in the area of Ulcinj and Bar. Interviews with fishermen 
enabled us to get more information about the appearance of Callinectes sapidus and 
its spread along the coast. Also we done the fieldwork activities along the Montenegrin 
coast. Fieldwork investigations was made in the area of Tivat Solila where we found 4 
blue crab and one blue crab is found on Valdanos (Ulcinj). 
 

 



 

 


